

Cumberworth C.E. (A) First School

Cumberworth Lane, Upper Cumberworth, Huddersfield HD8 8NU Telephone: 01484 609818

Email: office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
Website: www.cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs M. S. Walker - Business Manager: Marina Davis

23rd February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am sure that you will have heard the government announcement yesterday that all children are able to return to school on Monday 8th March and I am sure that you, like us, very much welcome this news.

We will continue to implement the system of controls that we have in place to minimise the risk of the transmission of Covid-19 within school and the wider community including staggered start and break times, 'bubbles', enhanced cleaning etc. If we receive guidance from the DfE that necessitates any changes to this then we will of course review our procedures and let you know as soon as possible.

Sunshine Club will continue to operate as normal. Please book places for your child in the usual way.

I will be in touch later in the week with any updates and information regarding parent consultation appointments.

We are looking forward to seeing everyone very soon.

with best wishes

Maggie